The Royal Canadian Legion
Branch 56

Mailing Address: PO Box 31,
Port Colborne, ON L3K 5N7
Street Address: 67 Clarence St.
Port Colborne, ON L3K 3G1
Phone: 905-834-9512

Fax: 289-836-8368
rclportbranch56@hotmail.ca

12 September 2023

November 11th Remembrance Day is fast approaching. This is
an opportunity for everyone to remember those who gave of
themselves for our freedom.

At this time we are requesting Council's approval to hold our
annual Poppy Campaign commencing Friday, October 27th
through to November 11th. Remembrance Day services will be
held at H.H. Knoll Park Cenotaph on November 11th.

Any assistance, financial or otherwise would be greatly
appreciated.

Yours in Comradeship,

Garod Meclde e

Carol Madden, Poppy Chairman
R.C.L. Bra‘nch 96, Port Colborne

LEST WE FORGET



